
4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy Street Parramatta 2150 | dpie.nsw .gov.au | 1

Brian Connellan
Environmental Assessment Advisor
APA Group
121 Wharf Street
Spring Hill, QLD 4000

14/01/2022

Dear Mr Connellan

Moomba to Wilton Pipeline - (SSI-15548591)
Aboriginal Cultural Heritage Management Plan

Thank you for submitting the revised Aboriginal Cultural Heritage Management Plan in accordance with
Condition B19 of Schedule A of the consent for the Moomba to Wilton Pipeline (SSI-15548591-PA-9). 

The Department has carefully reviewed the document and is satisfied that it generally meets the
requirements of the condition.

Accordingly, the Secretary approves the revised Aboriginal Cultural Heritage Management Plan (Revision
V4, dated January 2022). Please ensure that the approved plan is placed on the project website at your
earliest convenience.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Charissa Pillay on 02 99955944.

Yours sincerely 

Rose-Anne Hawkeswood
A/ Director Resource Assessments

As nominee of the Secretary
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